

#### Onkwe'tà:ke lakotokénhstha

# PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

### Suggested Media Instructions:

Please run at your discretion.

Media Inquiries: MCKMedia@mck.ca

## Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke

Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory P.O. Box 720 JOL 1B0

**Tel:** (450) 632-7500 **Fax:** (450) 638-5958

As per the MCK Communications Protocol, all media requests must be arranged through the Public Relations / Communications

#### **KEPO Survey seeks community input**

(Kahnawake – 22, Enníska/February 2022)

The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection Office (KEPO) is conducting a survey to gauge the community's knowledge and support for environmental laws in Kahnawà:ke and to identify environmental concerns and priorities.

The survey begins today (Tuesday, February 22) and will conclude on Friday, March 11 at 11:59pm.

The survey should take approximately five minutes to complete and includes space for comments or suggestions. It is completely anonymous.

Click here to **Take the Survey**.

KEPO sincerely appreciates your interest in this important matter and is offering participants a chance to win a \$100 Shop Kahnawà:ke Gift Certificate.

For further information, please contact KEPO at **450-635-0600 or email** <u>environmentprotection@mck.ca</u>.